Republic of tﬁe Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region VI-Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF KABANKALAN CITY

UN 7 7 909
DIVISION MEMORANDUM JUN £ U 2024
NO. 171 , s. 2024

VIRTUAL ORIENTATION ON THE ADMINISTRATION OF THE 2024 SPECIAL
PHILIPPINE EDUCATIONAL PLACEMENT TEST (PEPT)

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
CID & SGOD Chiefs
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public and Private School Heads
All Others Concerned

i Anent DepEd Advisory and Regional Memorandum No. 504, s. 2024 titled
Guidelines on the Registration, Evaluation of Documentary Requirements, and
Testing Centers for the 2024 Special Philippine Educational Placement Test
(PEPT), this Office, through the School Governance and Operations Division (SGOD)
will conduct a virtual orientation on the administration of the 2024 PEPT on June
26, 2024 (Wednesday) via MS Teams at 2:30 p.m. The MS Teams meeting link will
be shared to all Public Schools District Supervisors two (2) hours before the
scheduled time.

2. The participants are Public and Private Elementary and Secondary School
Heads and Public Schools District Supervisors.

3. The guidelines on the test registration, evaluation of PEPT documentary
requirements, and test administration will be discussed during the virtual
orientation.

4, For queries and concerns, contact the SEPS or EPS II of School Management
Monitoring and Evaluation through the contact number 09952712055.

D Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.
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